
Borneo Expedition 2025 
Volunteering & Jingle Jungle Living 

 
Fancy finding yourself on a great adventure? 
In the summer of 2025 Chosen Hill School will be heading to 
the incredible island of Borneo on an epic adventure. We’ll be 
seeing orangutans, white-water rafting, trekking through the 
jungle, cycling and learning survival skills, meeting local 
people and helping  with reforestation programmes. Oh, and 
there’s a zip-line! Want to join us? Of course you do! 

• Expeditions look great on your CV and UCAS application 

• Learn how to travel ethically and responsibly 

• Discover what you’re capable of 

• Have an amazing adventure with your friends  

• Learn travel skills ideal for a GAP year  

INFORMATION EVENING  ::  Tuesday 10th October  ::  BRING YOUR PARENTS! 

See  
Ms Fishlock for 

more details 
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